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TO: Agency Heads, Chancellors, Human Resources Directors, and 
 Other Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Denise H. Mazza, Administrator 
 State Human Resources Commission 
 
DATE: January 29, 2024 
 
RE: Approved Personnel Actions for the January 18, 2024 
 State Human Resources Commission Special Meeting 
 
Please see below the following personnel action that was approved on January 25, 2024, by the 
Governor’s Office and by the State Human Resources Commission at the January 18, 2024 State 
Human Resources Commission meeting.  This statement is a summary only; see the 
documentation for full details. 
 

B.2. Salary Range Update  
 Pursuant to N.C.G.S. § 126-4(2), the UNC System proposed updating salary ranges for 

positions in the University of North Carolina System’s career banding salary system for 
university employees subject to the State Human Resources Act.  For further details, 
see the introductory memorandum, chart listing updated ranges, and memorandum 
discussing the University System’s methodology. 

 
The items are available to view on the State Human Resources Commission’s HR Directors’ 
SharePoint site at: State Human Resource Commission - 2024 01 18 SHRC Special Meeting - 
All Documents (sharepoint.com) 

https://ncconnect.sharepoint.com/sites/SHRC/HR%20Directors/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FSHRC%2FHR%20Directors%2F2024%2001%2018%20SHRC%20Special%20Meeting&viewid=5ce74308%2Dc66d%2D48f0%2D8c5e%2D94f2018a6219
https://ncconnect.sharepoint.com/sites/SHRC/HR%20Directors/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FSHRC%2FHR%20Directors%2F2024%2001%2018%20SHRC%20Special%20Meeting&viewid=5ce74308%2Dc66d%2D48f0%2D8c5e%2D94f2018a6219

